
St. Barnabas Broadcasting, Inc. – WJAS(AM), Pittsburgh, PA Online Public File 
 

In preparation for filing its license renewal applications, St. Barnabas Broadcasting, Inc. (“St. 
Barnabas”) has conducted audits of the online public inspection files at its radio stations.  St. 
Barnabas consummated the acquisition of WJAS(AM) on January 13, 2021.  Accordingly, the 
certifications made in this renewal application pertaining to compliance with the public 
inspection file are made from that date through the present. 
 
As a relatively new entrant to radio broadcasting, St. Barnabas has engaged in training its 
personnel concerning FCC compliance.  The licensee determined that there had been a 
misunderstanding about the rules governing the online political file and when political materials 
should be uploaded.  We note that orders for candidate and issue ads received in 2021 and 2022 
were not uploaded to the online political file until March 28, 2022.  In addition, issues/programs 
lists for Q3 and Q4 2021 were timely prepared, but not uploaded to the online public file until 
March 28, 2022.  Because of an administrative oversight following licensee’s acquisition of the 
station in January 2021, the EEO Public File Report covering the period 1/31/2021 through 
3/31/2021 was not prepared and uploaded until 4/1/2022. 
 
St. Barnabas will continue appropriate FCC training, has emphasized to each market the 
importance of appropriately maintaining the online public inspection file, and will carefully 
monitor compliance going forward. 
 

 


